
2nd Grade Parent Orientation – Thursday May 18th at 6:00 pm – Battlefield Elementary School 

 

2nd Grade Parent Orientation was held in the cafeteria at Battlefield Elementary.  Dr. McCrary, principal 
welcomed everyone and explained what would be discussed this evening.  Dr. Smith, assistant principal, 
Kelly Wolfe, School counselor and 3rd grade teachers introduced themselves. 

3rd grade teachers gave a power point presentation explaining how classes in 3rd are structured, events 
throughout the school year, awards and extracurricular activities available at Battlefield Elementary.  
Leah Mathis, academic coach, explained a little more about AR points and rewards, Mrs. Wolfe 
explained a little more about PBIS and Andra Herpst, parent coordinator discussed volunteer 
opportunities for parents.  PTO president Michele Boaz spoke about joining PTO and advised table to 
join would be at open house. 

Dr. McCrary ended the night by opening up for questions from parents.  Questions were asked regarding 
ASP, drop-off and pick-up if students at both the primary and the elementary, horizon and 
extracurricular activities.  After questions were answered, Dr. McCrary allowed parents to tour the third 
grade hall and media center w/Ben Carson reading room. 

 

 


